
‘At the heart of the Community, 
with the Community at its heart’

Newsletter 9

5th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Firstly, a warm welcome back to everyone and we wish you health and happiness 
this new year. I hope you have had a happy Christmas holidays and that you 
enjoyed your family time together. The break seemed to go very fast! 

It has been brilliant to see the children back in school, engaged in their learning.  
They have made an excellent start to term and have displayed many examples of 
excellence in the last few days. 

We welcome Mrs Brady to our staff team, working in Oak class. Mrs Brady is 
covering Mrs Lovett’s maternity leave in Year 5/6.  

A few reminders:
Please ensure long hair is tied back for school. No jewellery except a watch and a 
pair of stud earrings. Earrings need to be taped or removed for PE lessons.  
Please also ensure children have a warm waterproof coat in school with hat, gloves 
and scarf, if they so wish.

Finally, just to remind you that the deadline to apply for a place in Reception class 
for September 2024 is January 15th. If you have not yet applied for your child, you 
will need to apply using the Lincolnshire County Council website and the section 
for school admissions. 

Diary Dates
Wednesday 10th January  FOIS meeting via Teams
Friday 12th January   Messy Church in Village Hall
Tuesday 30th January   Maple class assembly (Y3/4)
Friday 2nd February   Maths Number Day NSPCC
Friday 9th February   End of Term 3
Monday 12th-Friday 16th February Half term holiday
Monday 19th February   Start of Term 4

As always, please catch me at the school gate or make an appointment to see me 
if you have any questions or queries. Enjoy the weekend.

     
Mrs Hutchinson- Headteacher
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